
January 2015 

Web Site 

www.cornhuskerski.org 

Calendar 
Jan. 20          CSC Meeting 

Jan. 22           Warren Miller movie 

Jan. 27-Feb.1    Crested Butte/FSA 

Feb. 17          CSC Meeting 

Feb. 21-28     Mt. Bachelor 

ATTENTION 
Parker’s Smokehouse 

has moved to a new 

location near 84th  

and O (southwest  

corner) 
 

 

CSC January Meeting 
Tuesday, January 20, at 7:30 p.m. 

Parker’s Smokehouse  

(when going east on “O” street watch for the 

blue sign—Cherry Hill Blvd. You can also find 

Cherry Hill Blvd. off of 84th) 

      

Come early and join friends to eat. Same great 

food, just a new location.  

Thursday, Jan. 22, 2015 at 6:30 p.m. 

New Warren Miller Movie  

No Turning Back 
Aksarben Cinema (2110 S 67th St, Omaha) 

Cost is $10 

Brought to you by Backwoods, Aksarben Cinema, Mt. Crescent 

Ski Patrol, Omaha Ski Club, and Mt. Crescent Ski Area 

 

CSC member, Lena Califf, at  

Copper Mountain 



 

Crested Butte 
January 27—February 2, 2015 
 
     

      

     The Crested Butte and Flatland competition has drawn a lot of Cornhusker interest this season. The bus is 

full (but you can always ask to be on the wait list in case there is a cancellation) and we have a number of 

driveouts.  

     Chris Lohry, our race chair, suffered an injury on the Copper trip so won’t be able to lead our club in the 

race chair duties. CSC president, Nick McElvain, will fill her position and duties. It takes all our members for 

the club to function so please contribute any way you can by racing for the club points and volunteering wher-

ever help is needed. Nick may need some help, so let him know if you can help. Chris, we wish you a speedy 

recovery! 

     

      SKI RENTAL: Make your reservations for ski /board rental online at www.rentskis.com/FlatlandCB 

and get 40% off your rental. Peak Sports is our sponsor and you MUST follow the link to get the 40% dis-

count! Walk ins will get a 30% discount.  Reminder: you MUST wear a helmet for any of the races and you 

can rent those at Peak Sports. Most of our club members are now wearing helmets so it should be easy to bor-

row one if you do not have a ski helmet.  

 

     FSA Mountain picnic: The FSA mountain picnic lunch will be on Saturday, January 31 on the Butte 66 

deck. Lunch cost is $17.00 and will include tossed salad, hamburgers, cheeseburgers, veggie burgers, hot dogs, 

potato chips, whole fruit, jumbo homemade cookies and assorted CocaCola beverages. Please let Hollis know 

if you are interested in reserving your spot for lunch.  

 

     PRE-TRIP PARTY: Sunday, January 18, from 4 – 6 p.m. at Steve & Patsy Meyer’s home. Address is 

3125 Kucera Dr. Please bring snacks to share. Water, pop, beer and wine will be provided. Trip information 

will be handed out. Call 402.423.6614 for directions if you can’t find the home that afternoon.  

 

     ETC:  Lift tickets, activity tickets, and t-shirts have been ordered. If you have changes for the lift tickets, 

please let me know. T-shirts can be purchased at the event.  

 

See you on the 18th!   Hollis Anderson, trip captain, contact 402.472.6308 phone, 402.202.9020  

cell, Hollis.anderson@unl.edu email. 

   

     . 

 

TRY OUT SONY’S NEW ACTION CAM IN CRESTED BUTTE  

      Crested Butte Mountain Resort has signed a partnership agreement with Sony Action Cam to launch a 

loaner program in the base area giving guests the opportunity to experience the Action Cam firsthand.  Thurs-

days–Sundays, Sony Action Cam will have a tent in the resort base area outside the rental & demo shop, with 

a team who will introduce consumers to the Action Cam and provide free loaner cameras for use on the ski 

slopes and throughout the resort.  Each camera is installed with a 5-minute SD card. When the guest returns 

the camera, the onsite crew will upload the footage and email it to each user, so they can share their Crested 

Butte experience with their friends, family and the world through Action Cam’s and CBMR’s social media 

platforms @ActionCam and @skicrestedbutte with #ActionCam and www.sony.com/actioncam. 

http://www.rentskis.com/FlatlandCB
mailto:Hollis.anderson@unl.edu
http://www.sony.com/actioncam


 

Copper Mountain – we enjoyed 12” of new powder 
 

 

Teresa Ingram, Wayne Simpson, Todd Ingram, Mike Williams, 

Ben Smith, Jon Morgan, and Rebecca & Tom Starr  

Kyle Schachenmeyer, Nick McElvain, Kerry Schachenmeyer  

and Jon Morgan  

Mike & Laura Williams with Chris Lohry  

     Thirty-six CSC members enjoyed our first trip 

of the season to Copper Mountain December 12-

15. This was the Club’s first-ever December trip to 

Copper and our last trip there was for FSA in Janu-

ary 2009. Our condos in Center Village were a 

short walk from two lifts.  

     After a good first day of skiing with around a 

28” base and about 80% of the mountain open, 

Copper Mountain Resort provided our Club and 

Omaha’s Club a dinner of gourmet pizza and Cae-

sar salad. Chris Lohry’s roommate, Kathy Spahr, 

got her a to-go container as Chris suffered an un-

fortunate injury mid-morning and couldn’t venture 

out. Chris flew home the next day knowing she’d 

probably be facing knee surgery. We’ve since 

learned she will have ACL MCL reconstruction 

and repair of a complex medial meniscus tear on 

January 8 – please keep Chris in your thoughts! 

She’s been our FSA trip’s race chair, but we won’t 

be seeing her in Crested Butte this season. 

     Sunday and Monday were the best ski days, 

with 7” of fresh powder on top of groomed runs on 

Sunday and another 5” of powder on Monday. We 

loaded the bus around 5 on Monday to head back 

home, arriving in Lincoln around 4:15 a.m. Tues-

day morning. 

     We were pleased to welcome two new CSC 

members on this trip: Chris Allen and Ben Smith, 

both from Lincoln. Eleven days before our trip de-

parture, Ben found the Ski Club through a Google 

search. We hope to see them both on future CSC 

trips. 

     Thanks to everyone who joined our Copper trip  

and a special thanks to our Club’s overall trip co-

ordinators, Patsy & Steve Meyer. Their attention 

to the details of our Club trips make the trip cap-

tain job much easier.  

 

Teresa Ingram 

Trip Captain, Copper Mountain 2014 



 

 

Monthly CSC Meetings 

3rd Tuesday at 7:30 p.m. 

Parker’s Smoke House  
(8300 “O” Street) 

Jan. 20  —  Feb. 17 

 

Mt. Bachelor - Bend, Oregon 

February 21-28, 2015 

Fly-out trip — $1,450 
 

The Cornhusker Ski Club is joining with the Omaha Ski Club as we team up 

with the Chicago Metropolitan Ski Council (CMSC) for a great week at the  

Sunriver resort.  

This trip includes: 

• 7 nights lodging at Sunriver resort (1 bedroom + loft) chalets. 2 double beds in 

bedroom, 2 double beds in loft, 3 bathrooms, stove, refrigerator, dishwasher,  

microwave, wireless internet. Near outdoor pool and hot tubs, Lodge and Great 

Hall 4-8 min walk; Village grocery, restaurant and brewpub 12-15 min walk. 

• Round trip airfare Omaha-Portland on Delta 

• Round trip bus Portland-Sunriver (approx. 3.5 hrs.) 

• Daily buses to Mt. Bachelor (18 miles, about 20 min.) 6 morning runs, 5 afternoon runs 

• Buses two nights into Bend (15 miles) for dinner, shopping, etc. 

• 5-day lift ticket (also good for Mt Bachelor Nordic Center) 

• Daily breakfast  (First morning’s breakfast buffet at the Great Hall. Six breakfast vouchers for Meadows restaurant at 

the Lodge) 

• Welcome reception 

• Last tracks après ski 

• Fun race 

• Mountain Lunch 

• Dinner Banquet with Hawaiian entertainment 

• Pub Crawl, Bend Ale Trail (tentative) 

• If you wish to go and do not ski, minus $190 lift ticket price. 

 

Trip Captain: Teri Hammon  (402-571-4517)  Email: dragonsrock@cox.net 

Cornhusker Liaisons: Steve and Patsy Meyer (402) 423-6614 Email: blueskies@inebraska.com 
 

Membership is required in the Cornhusker Ski Club. No additional dues will be required. 

However, you will need to fill out a reciprocal Omaha membership application and the trip application as well 

as any other forms needed for the trip. 
 

 

 

 

mailto:blueskies@inebraska.com


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

2014-15 Board of Directors 
President  Nick McElvain            402-483-5943 

Vice President Jerry Luedtke            402-489-0521 

Secretary  Bruce Snyder             402-570-2551 

Treasurer  Joyce Huff            402-489-9019 

Board Member  Tom Starr            402-617-3138        

Board Member Betty Castan            402-483-2193

  

 

Other Assignments 
Social Media Julie Beno             402-730-6241  

Membership Tom Starr             402-617-3138 

  Jerry Luedtke             402-489-0521 

Webmaster Tom Starr             402-617-3138        

FSA Rep  Larry Caldwell             402-488-5246 

Race Chair Chris Lohry             402-770-9012 

Trip Chair Steve & Patsy Meyer          402-423-6614 

Newsletter Betty Castan             402-483-2193 

Historian  Wayne Simpson             402-499-7886 

 

Cornhusker Ski Club  
Membership Dues: $15/Singles, $22 Families 

Cornhusker Ski Club 

P.O. Box 5032 * Lincoln, NE 68505 

 

Mogul deadline – first of each month 

Send pictures and articles to: 

bcastan7@gmail.com 

Please notify CSC of your address change 

Cornhusker Ski Club 

P.O. Box 5032  

Lincoln, NE 68505 

CSC 2014 - 2015 Ski Season 
Copper Mountain—Dec. 12-15 

Crested Butte—Jan. 27-Feb. 2.  

Mt. Bachelor—Feb. 21-28 


